
 Local Church Budget          June     YTD 
             Budget Amount $38,600 $ 231,600 
 Received this month $18,387 $ 140,439 
             Still Needed $20,213 $   91,161 
  
 Student Aid  
 MGAES $    560 $ 5,365 
 CAA $    160 $ 1,750 
 Undesignated $    210 $ 2,457  

Office phone .............................................................. 360-687-2265 
Fax.......................................................................... 360-666-3665 
Email ........................................ meadowgladesdachurch@gmail.com 
Email for Treasurer .................... MGChurchTreasurer@gmail.com 
Email for Receptionist .............. MGChurchReceptionist@gmail.com  
Website ......................................................... www.meadowglade.com 
Facebook ................................. facebook.com/meadowgladesdachurch 
Pastor Rick Bowes, Lead Pastor .............................. 360-904-7281 
Pastor Jim Bollin, Associate Pastor .......................... 360-687-5423 
Pastor Jana Lee, Associate Pastor ............................ 360-931-6949 
Karen Mallory, Church Administrator ..................... 360-953-3728 
Nicole Scalf, Receptionist .......................................... 503-608-8548 
Battle Ground HealthCARE .................................. 360-687-8941 
Community Service Center ........................................ 360-687-3459 
Center Point ............................................................. 360-687-0150 
Center Point Website ........................................... centerpointplace.org 

 

Bulletin Deadline—Tuesday at 4:00 p.m. 

~ Stewardship ~ 

 If you would like to donate to the offering of the day,  
 Local Church Budget, 

please mark your tithe envelope accordingly. 

Our Address: 
 

11001 NE 189th Street 
Battle Ground, WA 98604 

 
Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday 8:30 a.m.- 4:00 p.m. 
Closed Friday 

Pastor on Call: Pastor Jana Lee 360.931.6949 

Deacon in Charge: Kelly Lehto 360.225.6625 
 

Today’s services are streamed  
online live at meadowglade.com 

“Those who keep speaking about the sun  
while walking under a cloudy sky are  

messengers of  hope, the true saints of  our day.” 

 ~ Henri J. Nouwen 

Sabbath, July 2, 2016    
10:45 a.m. 

Meadow Glade Seventh-day Adventist Church 

Prelude Sherilyn Holm 

 Shirley Davis 

Scripture/Prayer  
 

Gathering Song      
 

Christian Fellowship Congregation 
 

Church Life Pastor Rick Bowes 
 

Opening Hymn      “O Worship the King” #83 
 Verses 1, 3, & 4 

 

Children’s Story   Scott Young 
 

Ministry Highlights & Offering Pastor Jim Bollin 
  

Songs of Praise  Amanda Dorn & Brian Ford 

 

Intercessory Prayer Dale Ziegele 
  

Message  Pastor Rick Bowes 

                 “Focus on the Good Stuff” 
 

     Lord’s Supper 
 

Benediction 
 

Postlude Sherilyn Holm 

~ Church Life ~ 

Country Gospel Praise: Please join us for inspiration, fellowship,   
and refreshments at 7:00 p.m. next Sabbath, July 9 at Center Point.  
If you have any questions, please contact Sharon Conn at (687-4393). 

Picnic-in-the-Park Today: This Sabbath and every Sabbath this 
summer, June-August, there will be a picnic potluck lunch at the  
Oak Shelter in Lewisville Park. This is a welcome opportunity for    
us all to reconnect and unwind with friends and family. If you’d like 
to host a picnic in the future, please call Pastor Jana (931-6949).  

Pastor Jim and Family Farewell: After much prayer and 
thought, Pastor Jim and Sherri have accepted a call to pastor the 
Kuna, Idaho Seventh-day Adventist Church. Jim has shared with 
us that this has been a difficult decision for their family, but 
“when the Lord continually removes all barriers and obstacles” it 
is time to say, “Here am I”. We will have a farewell get-together 
on Sunday, July 31. More details soon.  

Worship-in-the-Amphitheater: If you are unable to attend the 
Sabbath morning worship services at Gladstone Camp Meeting, 
July 23, we invite you to join us for an informal worship service 
over in the CAA amphitheater. We’ll get started at about 10:00 a.m. 
with a brunch potluck. Pancakes with toppings, beverages, and table 
service will be provided. Bring blankets or chairs to sit on as we 
enjoy sweet Sabbath rest, Christian fellowship, and Chaplain Scott 
Young sharing the Word of God. 

Communion Renewal Today: At Meadow Glade, we serve the 
Ordinance of Service in the Fellowship Hall from 8:45—10:15 a.m. 
Our Worship Service includes a message and the Lord’s Supper— 
the bread and juice. We conclude the service with an opportunity for 
you to help with our Good Samaritan Fund—which is designated  
for helping those in personal and family crises.  

The Seventh-day Adventist Church celebrates ‘Open Communion’  - 
meaning that every one is welcome and encouraged to share in all 
aspects of this beautiful tradition of remembering what the Lord has 
done, continues to do, and will do in each of our lives.  



Today: Communion Renewal Sabbath 
 Picnic-in-the-Park at Lewisville Park ~ 1:00 p.m. 
 Sunset   9:03 p.m. 
  
Sunday:   Men’s Bible Study 7:30 a.m. 
 
Monday: H a p p y  I n d e p e n d e n c e  D a y!  
 
Tuesday: Community Services 1:00-5:30 p.m. 
 MGC Staff Meeting 1:30 p.m. 
   
Thursday: Community Services 10:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
  
Friday: Pathfinder Teen Reward Trip (Culver, OR) 
 Sunset 9:00 p.m. 
   
Next Sabbath: Message: Pastor Jana Lee 
 Picnic-in-the-Park at Lewisville Park ~ 1:00 p.m. 
 Country Gospel Praise 7:00 p.m. 
 Sunset  9:00 p.m. 

~ Week at a Glance ~ 

~ Upcoming Events ~ 
Baby Shower—Bill & Miriam Wainwright July 10 
Wedding Shower—Christopher & Brithny July 10 
Pastor Jim & Family Farewell July 31 
Oregon Conference Camp Meeting July 19-23 
Worship-in-the-Amphitheater July 23 
CAA Annual Summer Cruise In August 14 
Fall Church Campout—Ft. Stevens September 16-18 

Welcome to Meadow Glade Church 
Whether you grew up attending Meadow Glade Church 

or this is your first time worshipping with us, we are 
pleased that you are here. May your Sabbath be filled 

with peace and joy; contentment and the love of God! 

~ Photos With Mom Now Available: ~ 

Mother’s Day photos have been uploaded and are now available  
at: http://tinyurl.com/gmrfjbf  or use the QR Code below.  
                         We want to give a great big “Thank You” to  
                         Heidi Nelson and Brooke Thompson for their  
                         time and effort spent capturing these precious 
                         family moments. We are blessed with so many  
                         wonderful volunteers in our Church Family.   

Our Flowers Today are in honor and celebration of Ray and Karen 
Thornton and their 55th Wedding Anniversary tomorrow! What a 
blessing this special couple is, to not only their large immediate and 
extended family, but also to our Church Family.  
     “Ray and Karen, as you celebrate this impressive milestone,  
     please know and feel how much love, appreciation, support,  
     and prayers there are for you every day. We love you!” 

Special Thank-You: If you were fortunate enough to observe, or better 
yet, participate in any aspect of our amazing Vacation Bible School last 
week, you know where this ‘shout-out’ is going. Janet Rich and Suzanne 
MacLachlan are the dynamic duo behind every aspect of our MGC VBS 
phenom! The months, weeks, days, and hours put into creating a fun, 
safe, visually stimulating, and God-centered program is staggering and 
although Janet and Suzanne have awesome and competent volunteers 
that surround them from all sides each year, it still all ultimately comes 
back to them. Thank you! Thank you, Janet and Suzanne, for sharing 
your love for our God with our children, our neighbor’s children, and 
with each of us. You are a blessing!! 

Sidewalk Kids Ministry: Thank you to all who have generously given 
to Sidewalk Kids. Because of you, we only have ~$3700 left to raise of 
our $16,500 goal! Also, as we move toward this incredible opportunity 
to minister in our community, we need some help. We are looking for 
adults to assist with registration, serve food, greet/friend attendees, 
and drive for blitzing. If you are willing to help, please contact Michael 
Coberly ASAP at 509-301-2240. 

Wedding Shower: You are cordially invited to come celebrate 
with Brithny and Christopher on Sunday, July 10 at 10:00 a.m. in 
the Fellowship Hall. Refreshments will be served. Christopher, son 
of Mike and Lynn Sanderson, and Brithny, daughter of Isabel and 
Santos Mendez, graduated from CAA in 2012. The happy couple 
will make their home in Walla Walla and are registered at Amazon, 
Bed, Bath, & Beyond, and Macy’s. 

It’s A Baby Shower! We’re all jumping for joy . . . Bill and Miriam 
Wainwright are expecting a boy! Please join us, Sunday, July 10 at 
4:00 p.m. at the CAA Cafeteria, as we shower this couple with love, 
blessings, and baby things. For more information or for gift ideas, 
call Gail Spreadborough at (713-7851).   

CAA is Looking for You: If you are a high school student looking 
for a good academic program, a friendly Christian environment, 
opportunities for student activities, and a focus on personal and 
spiritual growth—then CAA is the place for you! We would love    
to help you become a part of our CAA family. Contact the school 
office at (687-3161).  

MG Annual Church Campout: It’s that time of year again to start 
making reservations for our annual Fall Church Campout at Fort  
Stevens State Park —September 16-18. We will be in Loop F this 
year. You can stop by the office to make your reservation. 

 

Church Finances 

You are invited to remember our  
Church Expense needs today. 

Employment Opportunities: MGAES is accepting resumes 
for a part-time bus driver for the upcoming 2016-17 school 
year. For more information, call the school office at (687-5121) 
and ask for Brad Dietrich.  

Annual CAA Summer Cruise-In will be held on August 14 
from 1:00-5:00 p.m. Car registration is $10 and begins at noon. 
This event is open to all makes and models, with awards for Best 
in Show, People’s Choice, and more. There will be food, games, 
and entertainment for the whole family. Please bring one can of 
food per guest to support local Clark County Food Banks. Call 
CAA office at (687-3161) for more information. Come enjoy the 
event and help to support our amazing school! 

Church Business—First Reading:        

~ David & Valerie Smith  To: Boulder SDA Church 

CAA Tuition Assistance is available to your student for a referral 
to CAA. If your student recommends CAA to another student who 
joins our family, you receive a $500 tuition scholarship. Just notify 
the office of your referral name, and the money will be credited to 
you when that student attends school. 

School Readiness: Next Sabbath, there will be a display in the 
lobby with shopping coupons for items to help local children in-
need get ready for school. If you’d rather not shop, you could 
sponsor a filled backpack or two. Please bring supplies to the 
Church Office by August 11.  


